VITO AOMI MISSIONARY TO THE HIMALAYAN PEOPLE

Dear Brothers and sisters in Christ.

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

I give thanks to our almighty God for giving me this opportunity to express my gratitude to all of you. I also want to praise and thank you all for your faithful support for my missions work, family and God glorifying new churches believers through your prayers and financial support.

By the grace of God, all the missionary families are doing well as all the ministry in Himalaya Mountain Region are continuing to grow in grace.

Along with all the Lords blessings, on February 20th three people accepted Jesus Christ and received water Baptism in Dumchipara Baraline. On April 15th nine people accepted the Lord Jesus Christ and Received water Baptisim in Sulkalpara Nagrataka.

We are so blessed our mighty God has opened the door for us to preach the gospel to the workers of Tea Garden between Bhutan and West Bengal. So now, these days our missionary team is trying to preach the gospel in every household that way we will be able to conduct VBS with 57 children on April 15th.

Thank you all for supporting our Ministry through yours prayers and your positive response all throughout this journey. Please continue supporting us through your prayers and aid. In His grace as we do always, we will be continuously praying for you. Thank you and God bless all of you

Your Servant Vito Aomi

-Church Planting--Christian Education--

Field Address
Nagaland Baptist College
P.O. Box 446
Dimapur 797112
Nagaland India phone 334-444-4329 or 4358
Nagalandbaptistcollege@yahoo.com

Support Address H.E.L.P. Ministries 100 W.School St. King,NC 27021

Here I am send me_Isaiah 6:8